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Hello everyone, Hope you are doing well. Good to connect with you through the newsletter! 
 This month we finished a much needed project at the church. We needed to replace the septic tank that had been a  
concern for some time.  The Lord blessed us with a great company. They normally just dig the hole and set the 
tank only. But for us , they were willing to contract a company to pump out the old tank, install all the necessary 
plumbing , back fill the old tank and discard all the remaining dirt. So, it was such a blessing to have all this done. 
 Some exciting things coning up in March. 1st– I got word recently the city has begun the initial work for asphalt-
ing the road in front of the church. We have been waiting for this for a long time Thank God it’s starting! 
  2nd- Léo and Lêda will be ordained as pastors at the Vineyard Macapá church. This is a great event for the 
Xingu Mission, The National Vineyard Brazil, and the Macapá  church, and for them personality. Above all, it’s 
exciting to see the Kingdom of God being spread here in Brazil. Thank you for supporting us here and helping 
make these things happen ! 
 

love in action stefney.mp4

     “Can I pray for you?” 

Ok my friends, thank you 
for your interest  I appreci-
ate your prays and  financial 
Support. Please pray for us.  
We are praying for many 
 
 BREAKTHROUGHS! 
 
Bless you all In JESUS 
name! 

This is a link to the 
recent "Love in 
Action” video. 

Above –Photos of the septic tank  
Project. All this done by hand! 
 
Above Right- Your Truly! 
 
 
Léo and Lêda will be ordained on the 
23rd of March 


